
Our whole school topic “Whose Planet is it Anyway?” has been developing well this 
term, and as you can imagine it has evolved into a very healthy debate amongst the 
children already! Across the school the children have been discussing their opinions 
on what animal or plant can rule the Earth. The scope of this topic has certainly 
captured the enthusiasm of both staff and pupils.  
 

 
 
With COVID restrictions and lockdown measures we are keen to remind the 
community that we are HERE in school to support anyone that needs it. ‘If we can 
help-we will help’. Everything is very different, as we have now moved to ‘distanced 
learning’, which means that all of our lessons and support are accessed remotely. 
https://www.llanrhidian.swansea.sch.uk/  
 
Luckily for us at Llanrhidian Primary School the children have already developed 
their growth mindset and have already shown independence and resilience when 
tackling their online learning at home and we are so very proud of them all.  
 

    

https://www.llanrhidian.swansea.sch.uk/


    
 
Last term pupils practiced using the website to access their lessons in school.  This  
ensured that the transition to home learning would be as smooth as possible.  As a 
result, many many more pupils are now engaging imaginatively with the online 
learning, and we are seeing much higher levels of motivation and self-direction. 
 

 
 
We have an amazing community that is always willing to help. We feel very fortunate 
to have such tremendous support from all our parents and families.  
  
Thank you for your generous support at home in supporting Llanrhidian School. We 
are keen to develop the pupils into “enterprising, creative contributors who are ready 
to play a full part in life and work” (Curriculum for Wales’ Four Purposes.)Thank you 
also, for any food bank donations that any of you sent in to us to help ‘Matthews 
House’. We made a huge collection which was gratefully and who we will continue to 
support throughout the year. 
 
Mrs Joseph 
 
 
 


